
The WateReuse Association Pacific Northwest (PNW) section, in partnership with 
the City of Newberg, is hosting its fourth annual Summer Summit and Social on 
Thursday, June 26, 2025, at Chehalem Glenn Golf Course.
 
Chehalem Glenn is a beautiful 18-hole golf course in Newberg, Oregon. Opened in 2005, the facility 
began irrigating with recycled water from the City of Newberg's water resource recovery facility in 
2008. Chehalem Glenn is a public course, owned and operated by Chehalem Park & Recreation District. 
Use of recycled water supports the operation of an affordable, community asset while conserving local 
water resources.
 
ITINERARY

REGISTER FOR THE FREE EVENT

Chehalem Glenn Golf Course

SUMMER
&

Thursday, JuNE 26, 2025 

 NEWBERG, Oregon

10:00am-11:00am Optional City of Newberg Wastewater Treatment Facility Tour

11:00am-11:30am Arrival and Networking

11:30am-12:30pm Catered Buffet Lunch

12:30pm-4:00pm Summer Summit Technical and Policy Program

Presentations and Remarks from Reuse Practitioners, Policy-makers, 
Regulators, and WateReuse Association Members

4:00pm-7:00pm Social Event: Drinks and Activities Including Driving Range and Putting Course

SPONSORSHIP
Please contact Susan Schlangen for more information on 
sponsorship opportunities at sschlangen@wsc-inc.com.

Chehalem Glenn Golf Course| June 26, 2025
4501 E Fernwood Rd, Newberg, OR 97132 

SAVE THE DATE

https://watereuse.org/civicrm/event/register/?reset=1&id=439

